
              

 

 

City of Delray Beach Grants 

PROJECT:  Homewood Boulevard Bike Lanes Phase 2 – Germantown Road to Lowson Blvd. 

PROGRAM:  Local Initiatives 

Federal Contribution:  $1,392,926 for design and construction 

Local Contribution:  Non-participating items such as right of way maintenance, optional 

engineering work and MOT plans, Utility work if required, contingency – additional requests the 

City may have.  

Initial Cost Estimate:  $1,177,000   

Grant Award Year:  2014 for FY 2016 through 2020 Priorities 

Commission Approval:   

Entity Leading Design: Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 

Design Start Date:  September 2018  Design Completion Date: 2020 

Construction Start Date: 2021  Construction Completion Date:  TBD 

Status:   FDOT will finalize selection of design consultant on August 27, 2018  

Description:  The 2014 application requested the installation of bicycle lanes from Old Germantown 

Road to Lowson Boulevard.  This is the second of a two-phase project.  Phase 1 included the 

construction of bicycle lanes from Atlantic Avenue to Lowson Boulevard and was already constructed at 

the time of this application.  

Benefits:  This project will facilitate bicycle and pedestrian travel in this corridor. The completion of this 

project supports City of Delray Beach pedestrian and bicycle mobility goals. 

Risks:  Several issues have been raised by the FDOT in the initial review of this project design including 

the restricted right of way and the presence of a lift station within the median on Homewood Boulevard.  

Other concerns include interface at the Linton Boulevard intersection.  FDOT has requested that City 

Staff perform additional public outreach activities in this corridor prior to construction of the project.      



 

Staff Recommendation:  Move forward with this project. 


